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EUROPEAN COMMISSION 
Office of the President Mr Jean-Claude Juncker 

Senior Political Adviser 

· Brussels, 2 6. 06. 2018 
Ares (2018) 3177864 

Dear Mr Premyanov, 

President Juncker would like to thank you for your recent letter and the enclosed book 

entitled "The Ruin of the Thracian Bulgarians in 19 I 3 ". 

We have read it and taken note of their content with interest. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Krasimir PREMY ANOV 

Chairman 

Union of Thracian Societies in Bulgaria (UTSB) 

E-mail: stdb sofia@abv.bg 
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